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I support the authorization of physical therapists to prescribe durable medical 

equipment. This is essential as they are the professionals who are trained in the 

appropriate prescription of these devices. This would avoid excessive use of health 

care dollars for additional unnecessary physician visits who often defer to the 

physical therapist to select specific equipment.   


